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Building and Mechanical/Plumbing Permits. A reminder that building, mechanical and plumbing permits 

may be purchased at City Hall.  Permits for roofing, siding or window replacement are a flat $50.00 fee.  The permit fee 
will double if work for which a permit is required has commenced before first obtaining a permit. For more information 
on building permits, visit: www.lewistonmn.org/CityDepartments/PlanningZoning/BuildingPermits.aspx.  
 

Dog licenses. Stop in City Hall to obtain or renew your dog license! Bring evidence of rabies vaccination. The cost is 

$10.00. City Hall is open Monday–Thursday from 8:00 a.m.–4:30 p.m. Licenses expire May 31 of each year. 
 

 
 

Flower Baskets. The Beautification Committee is seeking donations, including memorials or honorary gifts, for the 

flower baskets along Lewiston’s corridors this summer. Please consider making a donation! Gifts can be brought or 
mailed to City Hall, 75 Rice Street, P.O. Box 129, Lewiston, MN  55952. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Access Channel for Charter customers. In the process of upgrading to an all-digital network, Charter 

is adjusting its channel lineup and eliminating any dual carriage of channels. Analog public access channels will be 
removed. Therefore, Lewiston Public Access Channel 11 will no longer be available on Charter; instead, use Charter’s 
digital Channel 985 to view the channel beginning June 3, 2014.  (HBC customers may continue to use Channel 11 for the 
public access channel.) 
 

 
 

Sealed bids accepted for the former city hall building. The city is accepting sealed bids to purchase “as-

is” the historic 1897 city hall building at 30 Main St. E. Sealed bids must be received by Wednesday, July 2 at 3:00 p.m. 
and include the following: (1) Purchase price, (2) Proposed use and plans, and (3) Projected closing date. The city 
reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. For more details on the process, visit Lewiston City Hall at 75 Rice 
Street or www.lewistonmn.org or call 523-2257. 

CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT NOW AVAILABLE 
The City of Lewiston’s 2013 Drinking Water Report is available at the following direct URL:  
www.lewistonmn.org/News/tabid/77/articleType/ArticleView/articleId/39/2013-

Drinking-Water-Report.aspx 

If you do not have access to the Internet or have trouble with this direct URL, please call 
523-2257 to request a report. If you receive the City Hall voice mail, leave a message stating 
you would like the Drinking Water Report and leave your name and mailing address. You 
may also e-mail bcarlson@lewistonmn.org and the report will be sent to you via e-mail. 

The City of Lewiston is on Facebook! Like our page for Summer Rec updates, news, and more—
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lewiston-MN/148555292004404?fref=ts   

Heartland Days is June 25–29!  
Visit www.lewistonmn.org/Events/2014HeartlandDaysInformation.aspx for 

the complete schedule of events. Buttons and raffle tickets may be purchased at 

city hall. Volunteer opportunities are available. 

http://www.lewistonmn.org/CityDepartments/PlanningZoning/BuildingPermits.aspx
http://www.lewistonmn.org/
http://www.lewistonmn.org/News/tabid/77/articleType/ArticleView/articleId/39/2013-Drinking-Water-Report.aspx
http://www.lewistonmn.org/News/tabid/77/articleType/ArticleView/articleId/39/2013-Drinking-Water-Report.aspx
mailto:bcarlson@lewistonmn.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lewiston-MN/148555292004404?fref=ts
http://www.lewistonmn.org/Events/2014HeartlandDaysInformation.aspx

